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NEWS  
Movie night 
We hope all the children who came to the movie 
nights enjoyed them! Thank you for all your support, 
the two evenings raised an amazing £910!! 
Christmas cards 
The children all did a fantastic job designing 
Christmas cards, gift tags and wrapping paper. By 
purchasing them you have raised a brilliant £311.50. 
No doubt your family and friends will love receiving 
them.  
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
You should have received raffle ticket books in book 
bags. Please return the stubs with the cash in an 
envelope with any unwanted tickets to the office.  
You can also buy your raffle tickets online at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/fogsbc 
 
1st Prize: £100 cash 
2nd Prize: Bottle hamper 
3rd Prize: Afternoon tea for Lowrys Espresso Bar 
 
Plus the following prizes:  
 Fish and chips for tea at Queens Fish Bar. 
 £15 voucher from SJ Beauty. 
 2x Haircuts from Govand Barbers. 
 £75 voucher from Cheltenham permanent 

Makeup. 
 3x half term vouchers to Phonics with Robot Reg. 
 A food hamper. 
 1x play voucher from Dinky Street. 
 6x cupcakes from Hannah L Creations. 
 Bracelets from Jelly Bean Bubbles. 
 Handmade Christmas sweatshirt or top from 

Daphne and Margot. 
 £5 voucher from Usbourne Books 
 A gift donated from Cleeve Residential  
 Many more delightful gifts from our stall holders 
 
Draw will take place on the 3rd December at the Fair.  

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR 
Saturday 3rd December 
12:00pm – 2:30pm 
The School Hall 
 

Plans are coming along nicely! We have some 
fantastic stalls made up of local crafters and parents 
of the school. All offer really unique and beautiful 
Christmas gifts. Follow our facebook page for further 
information and teasers.  
 
Pop along to support the school and local small 
businesses and listen to the school choir create the 
perfect Christmas atmosphere. Enjoy seasonal 
refreshments; mince pies, mulled wine, tea/ coffee, 
soft drinks in the café, whilst the children are kept 
busy in the craft corner making some fun and festive 
goodies.  
 
Father Christmas has confirmed he does have time in 
his very busy schedule to pop in and say hi. To pre 
book your child’s ticket to see him please visit 
www.pta-events.co.uk/fogsbc. Ticket prices include a 
gift. You can also pre book a ticket for our lovely 
face painter.  Please note, if tickets are not pre booked for 
Father Christmas we cannot guarantee availability on the day. 

 
Christmas jumpers 

We will be running a second-hand Christmas jumper 
stall. Help raise some money and be sustainable. 
Please donate your outgrown and unwanted 
Christmas jumpers (children and adults!) so we can 
find them new, loving homes. Donations can be 
taken into school to Mrs Kay’s classroom please.  
 
Most stall holders will not have card machines so 
please bring cash.  
 
If you have an hour or so to help at the fair please 
do drop us an email 
GrangefieldPTA@grangefield.gloucs.sc.uk  
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